
- AGNC completes $300M IPO and 
concurrent private placement and is 
added to the Russell 3000 Index

- Peter Federico, Gary Kain, and 
Christopher Kuehl join AGNC

- AGNC introduces Dividend Reinvestment 
Plan and Direct Stock Purchase Plan to 
benefit retail stockholders

- AGNC surpasses $5B in equity capital

- AGNC internalizes our management 
structure through the acquisition of our 
external manager, establishing an 
industry-leading cost structure

- As an internally managed company, AGNC 
adopts a stockholder-aligned incentive 
compensation program and begins 
providing extensive executive 
compensation disclosure

- AGNC’s Chairman and CEO roles are split

- AGNC expands our investment strategy 
to include credit-sensitive assets to 
supplement our Agency MBS portfolio

2016-2019

2012-2015

2020-Present

2008-2011

- AGNC successfully navigates the “taper 
tantrum” of 2013, the first significant 
market downturn following the end of the 
Great Financial Crisis

- AGNC announces change from quarterly 
to monthly common stock dividends 

- AGNC forms Bethesda Securities, our 
captive FINRA member broker-dealer with 
direct access to the FICC, which 
significantly enhances our competitive 
funding advantages

- AGNC navigates the global COVID-19 
pandemic, proactively responding to 
rapidly deteriorating financial markets 
while maintaining business continuity and 
prioritizing employee well-being

- Nareit awards AGNC multiple Investor 
CARE Awards, recognizing AGNC’s 
transparent and effective stockholder 
communications

- AGNC receives Great Place to Work 
Certifications™, recognizing AGNC’s 
commitment to providing employees a 
positive, engaging, and supportive work 
environment

- AGNC seamlessly completes leadership 
succession plan – Peter Federico 
transitions to CEO and Gary Kain to 
Executive Chairman

- AGNC begins publishing annual ESG 
reports with supplementary disclosures 
under SASB and TCFD frameworks
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